El

From: noreply@westkelownacity.ca <noreply@westkelownacity.ca> On Behalf Of Michael Plumpton
Sent: May-13-19 12:05 PM

To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca>

Subject: Attn City Clerk, Lot 28 486 ODYD P-19995 ExP 40663

Hello, In response to the Zoning Amendment Bylaw 0154.77 Cannabis Retail Store | would like to express
my outlook on the negative impact in which this will have on residence which are located directly behind
the store location. | have resided at 2529 Delray Rd for the past 5 years and own my property. While
experiencing many issues along the way with the inclusion of needles, garbage strewn over the fence,
theft of items, groups of people smoking cannabis already in the alley way and hanging out creating
ruckus, vandalism and disturbances. | believe there is a cause for concern and a change of placement for
this business. There is a safety concern which needs to be taken in. "l will ask you if you would permit
this business in your neighborhood""| will ask if you permit the demographic and the distribution of

. illicit drugs as well as non regulated marijuana at your back door?™" | will ask would you as a resident is
this what you want to resemble a community that is growing for families to see and experience?"
because these are the issues that will happen. | feel as if there is better placement which will not back
onto West Kelowna Private Residence, and also allow for the safety and respect between all patrons of
this amendment. | appose this location choice but do not oppose the idea. Please find a proper location
which does not affect residence in a direct way. Please make the right choice CWK

Regards
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